
   Millwood Home and School 

 

 

A warm welcome to new and returning Millwood families! 
 

The Millwood Home & School is a great way for 
parents to get involved and volunteer and be involved 
in your children’s educational experience! 

 
 

https://www.millwoodhomeandschool.com/ 

Introducing our 2018-2019 Executive Committee! 
 

Kira Vallance President 
Tom Beaman Vice President 
Graham Richardson Treasurer 
Elsa Tryfonopoulos Secretary 
Stephanie Withall Coordinator 

 
 

KINDER COFFEE 
New this year! The first days of school can be stressful so we 
invite ALL parents to come! 

Friday September 7th  
after morning drop-off  
Coffee and Tea  

This is an opportunity to meet with other new or experienced 
parents to talk about issues, ask questions, offer assistance 
and socialize. 
 

PIZZA LUNCH 
This year, to reduce sugars and be friendlier to the 
environment, it will not include juice, and the snack 
may be a treat, fruit or vegetable. We have also 
changed the way to order to enable you to order 
weekly, monthly or for the full year. More details on 
our website. 
 

CURRICULUM NIGHT 
Tuesday, September 11th.   
Catch up with other parents, teachers and staff.  
Curbside Dogs food truck will be on site from 5:00 – 7:00  
Millwood logo water bottles will be available for $7 each.   

 

PAINTNITE 
Save the date: Millwood “PaintNite”  
November 28th at 7pm.  
$15 from every ticket sold goes back to the school 
This is an adult only event.  
Details can be found on our website.  
 

 
We are all looking forward to working together as a team and welcoming new parents to our group.   

We invite you to join the first Home & School meeting in the library on September 24th 7:30pm. 
Here’s to a great year! 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………….... 

MEMBERSHIPS TO OFHSA 
Although memberships are not required to attend or participate in Home and School, a Family membership in the Home & School is $15.  These funds are turned over 
to the Ontario Federation of Home & Schools, which enables us to exist as an independent parent group.  The Federation, in turn, uses the funds to lobby the 
government and represent parents on issues pertinent to our children’s education.  Memberships can be purchased on-line (+$2 processing fee) on our website 
https://www.millwoodhomeandschool.com/ or in cash at a meeting. Paying your membership allows you to vote at a meeting. 

 

 

……………………………………………………………………………………….... 
Are you interested in hearing from Millwood Home and School Association?  The MHSA connects with parents regarding fundraising 
initiatives and volunteer opportunities.  If you would like to hear from us please complete the form below and return to your child’s 
teacher by  Friday September 28, 2018 or visit www.millwoodhomeandschool.com to complete the information online. 

 

Child Name (first and last) ________________________________________________________________   

Rm# ______  Teacher ____________________________________________________________________ 

Parent Name (first and last) ______________________________________________________________       

Email _________________________________________________________________________________ 

 


